
The Outdoor Reading Room  

At the Verona Pool 

 

The summer outdoor reading program is ready for its 5th summer at the Verona Pool.  
The program is sponsored by C.H.I.L.D., Inc.  a Verona parent group and provides this 
program through the Verona Recreation Department.    

The goal of this program is to make reading fun!  Our reading program is run outdoors 
because our 500+ book collection and audio-books are all on bright color rolling carts!  
These carts are located at the reading room shed in the front right hand side of the pool.  
Be sure to stop by this summer.  This is how it works: 

 The outdoor reading room will be open Monday-Friday from 1-4 p.m. at the 
Verona Pool starting June 23 through July 25. 

 There will be two staff members, Maddie Britch and Luke Fess, to guide and 
assist your children with their selection.  The staff will also be there to run all of 
the daily activities scheduled for the outdoor reading program. 

 The children sign up at the beginning of the summer to read as many books as 
they want or as many minutes a day that they want to read.   

 The children can borrow from our book collection while they are at the pool but 
cannot take out the book.  All books are to remain at the pool and returned to the 
book cart at the end of the day. 
 

Hope to see all of you on June 23th!  The first 25 kids to sign up will get a free 
book. If you have any questions please contact Daphne Smith or Norma Francullo at 
childverona@gmail.com or visit our website at www.veronachild.org 

Sponsored by C.H.I.L.D. Inc. since 2009 


